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[You don't often get email from 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Upon reading the main modifications made to the Warrington local plan I am satisfied with some elements but 
not others. 
I strongly agree with the removal of employment land from green belt but would hope to see the number of 
houses earmarked for green belt reduced much further than the 100 advised. 
I feel the house numbers are over inflated for the town and will be reduced when the proposed government 
changes in calculations are brought in, I fear this may be to late to save our precious countryside from 
destruction and urge you to act now before it’s to late. 
If proposed house numbers were reduced then all development could be accommodated within brownfield sites, 
saving our green spaces and wildlife habitats. 
Less destruction of countryside and less new roads would also avoid worsening Warrington’s already poor air 
quality, benefiting the health of the people of the town massively. 
If the government are serious about improving the planet and our environment please stop the destruction of 
green belt land because when it is gone it can never be replaced. 
Please listen to the people and let local communities have a say in development in our town. 

Regards 

Finley Moran 

Sent from my iPhone 




